
 

 

 

 

• Pilton Work Experience Week will run from 4th – 8th July 2022 

All students will be expected to find a work placement for 

this week. 

• Career South West (CSW) will be supplying the crucial Health 

and Safety checks for the work placements. A charge of £32 

per student is needed to cover this cost, payable via 

Parentpay. Students for whom the cost is a barrier can apply 

to our Work Experience bursary fund for assistance. Please 

see your tutor in the first instance. 

 

• A work experience log book costs £2, also payable via 

Parentpay.  

 

• Placements can be found by using the CSW database or 

employers can be approached directly. All placements will 

require the same paperwork. Forms have been distributed 

via tutors but spares are available in G2. 

 
Please note: If your child wishes to do a placement with a family member or a friend, 

the family member or friend’s business must have Employer Liability insurance and 

must undergo the £32 Health and Safety check by CSW. 

 

• All placements need to be uploaded onto the CSW system 

by 11th May 2022 so that Health and Safety Checks can be 

done. Placements which are added after this date will incur 

an additional charge from CSW. 

 

• ‘Out of Area’ placements must be finalised and uploaded 

by Mrs Miller before the Easter Holidays. There is usually an 

additional cost for these as we have to find companies other 

than CSW to do Health and Safety checks 
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